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Dear Parent/Carer 
My Child At School Parent Login 

  
Can I begin by thanking you for your patience as we transition across from ClassCharts to our 
new online platform My Child At School (MCAS).  
 
As a parent/carer My Child At School (MCAS) will allow the college to broadcast good news 
about your child and will allow you to track the overall progress of your child in a vast number 
of ways:  
 
➢ Achievements: when a student displays one of our Cowleian attributes, teachers will 

award achievement points which will be broadcast instantly to parents, carers, to share 
in their success. 

➢ Timetables: Check your child’s timetable. 
➢ Parents evenings – Book appointments for parent consultation meetings. 
➢ Behaviours & Detentions: you will be able to track your child’s conduct and have live 

updates about their daily performance in school. This includes being sent details about 
detentions at the time that they are issued. 

➢ Attendance & Punctuality: you will be able to review your child’s attendance, track your 
child’s punctuality to college and to each lesson along with receiving notifications if 
improvements are required. Review your child’s overall percentage attendance against 
the college target of 97% or above. Provide medical evidence and reason for any 
absence. 

 
There are many more exciting developments with MCAS to follow: in the future. 
 
As previously mentioned, MCAS will replace ClassCharts as our online platform, therefore 
please find attached a guide and a self-sign up document for the My Child at School App. It is 
advisable to set up and activate your accounts as soon as possible as this will allow you to be 
ready for when we launch on Monday 16th June 2025. If you have multiple children at the 
college, all information will be accessible via this one account.  
 
If you have any questions about this, please contact the office staff who will be ready to help 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Mr R Cormack 

Principal 
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